
 

        

                                                                          

BASS LAKE-SIERRA DIVISION 

MADERA SUPERIOR COURT 

COURT CLOSURE 
NOTICE 

We will be closing the current location at 40601 Road 274, Bass 
Lake and relocating to the Madera Courthouse located at 200 
South G Street, Madera, CA 93637.  Please refer to the following 
details: 

 Dates of move are November 30th through December 2, 
2018 

 Court is scheduled to be in session at the current location in 
Bass Lake through November 29, 2018.  

 The Clerk’s office in Bass Lake will be closed as of 12:00 
p.m. on November 30th.   

 Court will be in session at 200 South G Street, Madera 
beginning December 3rd. Please check the calendar wall in 
the lobby for courtroom location.   

 On December 3rd, all case information can be obtained by 
calling (559) 416-5599. 

 Please check the Court website for further information 
regarding the closure. www.madera.courts.ca.gov 
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